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Dear BRITACOM Secretariat,

On the occasion of the 10th Anniversary of the Belt and Road Initiative (BRI), as the representative
of the Directorate General of Taxes of Indonesia (DGT), | would like to give congratulations and
best wishes for our future success and collaboration.

A decade ago, the Belt and Road Initiative (BRI) was proposed with the primary goal of fostering
shared prosperity among countries and regions. The effort aligns with the BRI's vision for openness
and shared growth and embraces the current trend of peaceful development and winwin
cooperation.

Given the crucial role that taxes play in resource allocation, the flow of production factors across
borders, and global economic and commercial ties, tax cooperation has become a key
development driver for the BRI. To support the idea, the Belt and Road Initiative Tax Administration
Cooperation Mechanism (BRITACOM) was established in 2019. Since then, BRITACOM has
proven its contribution to the development of a growth-friendly tax environment through
cooperation and sharing of best practices in taxation among its members.

DGT, as one of the founding members of BRITACOM, has been actively participating in the annual
events of BRITACOM, such as the BRITACOF. DGT has shared our experience in Tax
Digitalization and Enhancing Tax Administration Capacity Building at the event. We hope that the
sharing would be great value to the other members of BRITACOM as we learn from each other.

We also thankful that BRITACEG has been very supportive to us through the extensive and various
topics of the online taxation training so far. We hope that BRITACOM will continue to work on
significant developments and trends in international taxation in the future.

Again, congratulations on the BRI's 10th Anniversary. We look forward to more cooperation and
engagement in the future.
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